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From: Ted Stone
To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Cc: Betsy Hatfield; cynthia.elmore@louisvilleky.gov; NPPKentuckiana
Subject: Nelson Distillery Warehouse (NDW)
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 6:12:26 PM


CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe


Cynthia - another example of neglect.  I have wondered for years that whoever invested in this
property didn't take the next step.  With the hundreds of units being built across Lexington
Road and the huge development at Lexington Rd and I-64, I don't understand why such a
desirable location requires scaping rather than adaptive reuse.  This is exactly the sort of
property that the Commission needs to take a stand on so the pattern doesn't continue to
perpetuate.


Thanks and Happy Holidays and stay safe.
Ted Stone
Board Member, Preservation Kentucky
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